UNITED STATES

NUCL_AR REGULATORY COMMISSION

REGICN 11}
799 ROOSEVELT ROAD
GLEN ELLYN, ILLINOIS §0137

December 20, 1978

MEMORANDUM FOR: L. B. Higginbotham, Assistant Director, Division of
Fuel Facility and Materials Safety Inspectiomn, IE

FROM: A. B. Davis, Chie®, Fuel Facility and Materials
Safety Bra: .

SUBJECT: CRITERIA FOR EVALUATING FISE IMPINGEMENT - DAVIS-BESSE I

In reviewing the attached letter from Ohio State University to the
Toledo Edison Company, we are concerned about the adequacy of the
trigger level specified and what it r-~oresents in the number or weight
of the six species listed. In addiiion, the trigger level will have a
different impact on the fish population in the lake as a whole as
opposed to the vicinity of the site.

Please forward the enclosures to the Operatiny, Reactors Branch No. &4

(DOR) and to the Environmental Specialists Branch (DSE), request them

to review the fish impingement criteria referred to therein, and report

the results of that review back to this office. S
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A. B. Davis, Chief
Fuel Facility and Materials
Safety Branch

Enclosures: as stated
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